
Ms Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor, 
Box 2315 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
December 4, 2019 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc.-2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion 
 
To the members of the Ontario Energy Board: 
 
Eco-Locke (the Ecological Churches of Locke St.) is an ecumenical group committed to education on 
environmental issues in Hamilton, Ontario, for the last four years. 
We represent Roman Catholic, Anglican, United, Christian Reformed and Unitarian Churches. 
 
We oppose Enbridge's plan to build a new fracked gas pipeline across Hamilton, from Kirkwall to Breezy 
Corners. This new 48" pipeline would cut across greenbelt and ecologically sensitive lands. Expansion 
also contradicts the climate emergency action that the City of Hamilton has committed to. 
 
We ask you, please, for an oral hearing on this matter. 
Careful and transparent review is necessary, and demands a process that allows public participation. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
 
Rose Janson, Coordinator of Eco-Locke 
 
 
 


